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Parish Notices 
St. Catherine’s School: 

Congratulations to the girls from St. Catherine’s School who received the Sacraments of First 

Holy Communion and Confirmation in the past two weeks.  May the Lord bless them and their 

families. 

CONNECT  -  Faith Gathering for Young People  (18  -  35 years) 

Today Sunday 22nd May, young people from all over the diocese of Cork and Ross will join     

together with Bishop Fintan for a special event called CONNECT.  It will take place in the         

Student Centre in UCC from 2.30pm.  The event promises to be a wonderful gathering of prayer, 

music, food, testimonies and sharing. To register for this event simply visit www.corkandross.org 

Active Retirement Group: 

We are taking a trip to the Pavilion Garden Centre, Ballygarvan on Thursday, 26th May.  Please 

come and join us  -  meeting at the Crypt at 10.00am (car pooling needed).  See you then.  

Wildflower Garden: 

Please join our Meitheal to weed and tidy up the edges of the wildflower garden beside the    

Parish Office on Thursday, 26th May starting at 2.30p-m (weather permitting).  Bring gardening 

gloves and weeding tools if possible.  Faith in Action Group.  

Bru na Graige: 

Bru na Graige in the heart of the Kerry Gaeltacht is available to rent.  It is situated in the heart of 

the Dingle Peninsula, 3 miles from Ballyferriter and 100 yards from Louis Mulcahy’s famous 

pottery.  For further information contact: Diarmuid O’Creimin or Tomas O’Murchu on (021)

4771710 or (087)  2903913. 

YOUR TEN MINUTES WITH POPE FRANCIS 

 
If you had ten minutes with the Pope, what would you like to say to him? Now is your chance.  

 

In preparation for the Synod on Synodality which will be held in Rome in October 2023 Pope Francis has      

issued an invitation to each local diocese throughout the world to  listen to each other. Our diocese has       

organised a 3-prong process:  

 

(1)       Two afternoons of discussion with groups of randomly selected parishes from  different parts of the   

 diocese. Ballineaspaig is represented at this.  

(2)        A range of small meetings with specific groups. 

(3)        An online questionnaire for everyone. 

This is Pope Francis’ vision: 

We recall that the purpose of the Synod is not to produce  documents, 

but to plant dreams, 

draw forth prophecies and visions, 

allow hope to flourish, 

inspire trust, 

bind up wounds, 

weave together relationships, 

awaken a dawn of hope, 

learn from one another and 

create a bright resourcefulness that will 

enlighten minds, warm hearts, give strength to our hands. 

 

How can you be part of this vision? 

1. Pray that the whole Church may be open to the promptings of the Holy Spirit. 

2. Complete the online questionnaire at synod.corkandross.org. The questionnaire is anonymous and       

confidential. This can be your ten minutes with Pope Francis. 

3. Invite your family, friends, neighbours, and colleagues to complete the questionnaire as well.  

                           DEADLINE: THE QUESTIONNAIRE CLOSES ON TUESDAY, 24 MAY, AT 12 NOON 


